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10th April 2025 

Dear Parents / Carers, 

Good Shepherd 

A huge thank you to all of our families for your support with the Good Shepherd Appeal.  Year 
6 hosted some fabulous games stalls and raised a whopping £180 through these events alone! 
The overall amount raised was £708  Well done everyone!  

Easter Fun Day 

Our Easter fun day was a big success and enjoyed by all.  As always, we had some fantastic 
Easter bonnets and decorated eggs.  There were some really wonderful creations, and the 
children were delighted to be able show them off.  Thank you all for your support.  

Lip Balms  

Lots of children are coming to school with tubes of lip balm attached to their cardigans. Can we 
please ask that they are left at home.  Children are sometimes sharing these products, which 
is unhygienic.  Thank you for your support with this.   

Warmer Weather 

As the warmer weather approaches it is really important that children come into school 
wearing sunscreen and bring water bottles with them.  Please do not send juice in water 
bottles, school policy is plain water only.   

School Uniform  

We have noticed that some pupils are not wearing the correct school uniform particularly for 
PE, letters will be sent home with individual children who persistently come to school without 
the required school uniform/footwear and if children come in in branded sportswear they will be 
given a kit to change into.  Please see below for some important uniform reminders: 

 Trainers or Converse are not classed as school shoes. 
 Our PE kit is Royal Blue shorts & Yellow t-shirt embroidered with school badge 

(badge optional) 
 The children may continue to come into school in their PE kit on PE days.   

Summer uniform - Blue and white gingham summer dress with royal blue cardigan, white or 
grey socks and black school shoes. 

Summer uniform - Grey shorts or trousers White or yellow polo top with logo and Royal Blue 
school jumper or cardigan and black school shoes. 
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Nursery Summer uniform - Royal Blue sweatshirt or cardigan, royal blue jogging bottoms, 
yellow polo top and black shoes (no laces or buckles)  

Sports 

Below is an overview of what year groups are doing in PE until the end of the year.  PE days 
will remain the same.  

   LFC Multi Sports         Rugby        Dance 

Spring 2 Year 1 and Year 5 Year 3 and Year 6 Year 3 and Year 4 

Summer 1 Rec and Year 3 Year 1 and Year 2 Rec and Year 5 

Summer 2 Year 4 and Year 6 Year 2 and Rec Year 1 and Year 6 

 

We look forward to seeing you back in school for the beginning of Summer term on 
Wednesday 23rd April at 8.45am 

Wishing you all a very happy Easter! 

With Kind Regards, 

SMAAA Staff 


